
Union City Middle School/High School 

Daily Sheet 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 
 
ON THE CALENDAR FOR THIS WEEK: 

Thursday, October 22 
High school science remote lesson 
Middle and High School Choose Love Lesson 

National Honor Society 2:15 p.m. in the LGI 
Friday, October 23 
High school electives remote lesson 

Faculty Meeting 2:30-2:45 p.m. 
Saturday, October 24 

Coaches Planning Meeting in rm 104/7:45-10:15 a.m. 
 
ON THE LUNCH MENU FOR TODAY: 

White Line:  Soup or MTO Hoagie w/ MTO Salad or Chicken Tenders w/ Goldfish Crackers   
Green Line:  Burrito Station   

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Reminder to all GVC and U-Clan members: Our Little Caesars fundraiser runs until Nov. 12.  

You are encouraged to sell at least 3 pizza kits.  If you need assistance setting up your account 
see Mrs. Murphy. 
 

A second and final round of Athletic physicals will be held on Wednesday, October 28th at the 
high school during the school day. These are for anyone that did not participate in a fall sport or 

did not already get a physical for this school year and wants to participate in a winter or spring 
sport. The cost of these physicals will be $10. Any athlete that completed this fall will need a 
parent or guardian to fill out a re-certification form in order to participate in a winter or spring 

sport. Students, please come to the high school office to pick up your physical packet or 
recertification form. This information and packet is also on the school district’s webpage under 

the “Athletics” tab.  
 
Any boy in grades 7th and 8th who is interested in playing basketball this winter needs to see 

Mr. Thompson in between classes to sign up.  If you can't go in between classes, you may email 
Mr. Thompson or Mr. McNulty your interest.  
 

Any Junior or Senior Student who would like information about class rings, please stop in the 
office. 

 
There will be a National Honor Society meeting for all current members on Thursday, October 
22nd at 2:15 in the LGI.  If you are unable to attend, please email Ms. Martin. 

 
Any 7 or 8th grader wanting to try out for Jr. High cheerleading this winter should email Mrs. 
Marlee Jones at mjones@ucasd.org by November 2. Also any girl who still has not turned in 

their uniform and pom poms from last year, please return it to the office ASAP. Thank you.  
 

The Friends of Rachel Club is selling Bear Pride T-shirts and Hoodies. You can email Mrs. 
Mumau with any questions.  Tomorrow is the last day to order! 
 

mailto:mjones@ucasd.org


There is a food service deposit box located in the high school office, also one in the cafeteria.  
Place your money in an envelope to be deposited in your lunch account.   

 
The Lost and Found is located in room 207, the refocus room. 

 
Reminder to RCI and ECTS students:  
If you drive your own vehicle to RCI or ECTS and have a passenger, please stop in the office to 

get a permission slip.   
 
Attention students, if you're absent from school, you can zoom into your classes, but you will 

still be marked absent and an excuse for your absence is needed.  
 

Attention student drivers you need to pick up a parking permit authorization form from the 
main office or Officer Schick’s office. The cost is $5.00 and refundable at the end of the year, if 
pass is returned.  The completed forms are to be turned in along with payment to the school 

resource officer.  
 

Important reminders from Nurse Tomcho that masks are to be worn appropriately at all times 
while in the building and remember to wash your masks. 
 

GUIDANCE OFFICE: 
Attention seniors who are interested in pursuing a degree in early childhood education, 
California University of Pennsylvania has a full scholarship opportunity. Applications for the 

scholarship are now being accepted for the fall 2021 semester. Please 
visit www.calu.edu/rutledge 

 
Any junior or senior interested in Penn College of Technology can get information about their 
Career Day virtual visit. See the guidance office for more details 

 
Any interested student in meeting with the following colleges, please contact Ms. Reynolds or 
Mrs. Dawson in the guidance office to sign up. You must sign up ahead of time to attend the 

virtual meeting or you can email Ms. Reynolds at lreynolds@ucasd.org. 
Dates as follows: 

IUP on 10/23 at 10:45 
La Roche University on 10/26 at 10:45 
Point Park University on 11/4 at 10:45 

 
SPORTS THIS WEEK: 

Thursday, October 22 
Girls JH Basketball Home vs. Cochranton- 4:00 p.m. 
Boys JH Football Home vs. Cambridge Springs- 4:00 p.m. 

Girls JV & Varsity Volleyball Home vs. Cambridge Springs- 6:00 p.m. 
Saturday, October 24 
Boys Varsity Football at Mercyhurst- 1:30 p.m. (departs 11:30) 

 
FACULTY & STAFF: 

Schoology Question and Answer Session on November 3rd from 2:45-3:45 p.m. 
 
Information for distance learners and any student that may become a distance learner: Please 

use the code Q if they are absent from class for the entire time period and have not zoomed into 
class either via the zoom link, completed the required schoology assignments, or contacted the 

classroom teacher via email or phone message. If a student reports to the classroom teacher 
that he/she is having technical issues getting into class (IT issues) and has not been able to 
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make it to class please forward that to Mrs. Himrod, so she can update the student's 
attendance. We will be able to watch for patterns. 

 
The last day of quarter 1 is Wednesday, 10/28.  That means you have 10/29, 10/30, and 11/2 

to finalize grades. Grades will be stored Tuesday am, 11/3. We will be passing out report cards 

in 6th period again on Friday, 11/6.   

 
*If you are teaching a Middle School class or have a Middle School student who needs an 
escort, please use your classroom phone dialing 9 first and call 814-529-1677. 

*If you are teaching a High School class or have a High School student who needs an escort, 
please use your classroom phone dialing 9 first and call 814-529-1678. 
 

Please make sure you are taking attendance at the beginning of each class and recording it in 
powerschool.  If a student comes in late to class with an excuse, please update the attendance 
record. 

 
Over the next several Fridays in September and October we will be observing jeans day!  A 

donation container will be placed in the High School Office for Middle/High School faculty and 
staff.  Feel free to place any donations you would like to give at any time.  We will be collecting 
funds for the Union City Sports Complex fundraising campaign.  This is a ground roots effort to 

improve our outdoor athletic complex, starting with the concession stand. 
 

Nurse Tomcho extension is 4203.  
 
 


